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26 June 2017 
 

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 
 
Thank you for your request via email on 29 May 2017, made under the Official 
Information Act 1982. 
 
You have asked for: 
 

“Evidence to support the pending 1080 drops.” [regarding the proposed 1080 drops 
in the Coromandel Peninsula (Moehau, Papakai, Otahu, Mataora forests) and 
Taranaki (Hutiwi forest)]. 

As discussed in your phone conversation with Ann Ward, Ranger, Coromandel District on 
15 June 2017, I have attached the fact sheets covering the three Coromandel operations 
and the Hutiwi forest. I believe this finalises your request. 
 
You are entitled to seek an investigation and review of my decision by writing to an 
Ombudsman as provided by section 28(3) Official Information Act. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
David Speirs 
Director, Operations 
Hauraki Waikato Taranaki Region 

 




